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August 16, 2022        via Email 
 
Revize 
Attn: Mr. Thomas J. Jean 
150 Kirts Blvd, Suite B 
Troy, MI 48084 
Thomas.jean@revize.com 
 

NOTICE OF AWARD 
 
 

Reference:  Indian River County RFP No. 2022070  
Website Redesign and Content Management System 

 
Dear Mr. Jean:  
It is my pleasure to inform you that on August 16, 2022 the Board of County Commissioners awarded the above-
referenced project to your company. The Project Manager will be reaching out to discuss the final terms of the 
agreement. In the meantime, please provide a W-9 dated within the last six months to purchasing@ircgov.com. 
 
Thank you for your prompt attention and if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jennifer Hyde, NIGP-CPP, CPPO 
Purchasing Manager 
 
Cc: Project Manager 
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